
Question on Notice 
Regarding the question on notice on page 45 seeking information provided to the eSafety 
Commissioner please see the links below to relevant documents. During the Hearing I advised that 
Phase 2 Industry Codes had been provided to the eSafety Commissioner on 28 February 2025 which 
was an extension of the initial December 2024 deadline. 
 
Online Safety Codes 2025 landing page. 
 
All Codes and the Head Terms 
 
Designated Internet Services (DIS) Industry Code pdf. This code is relevant to websites that host 
adults-only content. 
 
At the time of writing this email we have yet to see any further information form the eSafety 
Commissioner about the Phase 2 Codes. 
 
Please contact me if you require more information. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Graeme Dunne 
General Manager | Eros Association  
 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/T_m-C4QBQxIJP0EjtOfyc4gnFu?domain=onlinesafety.org.au/
https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/m87uC5QDQyI08j3nIOhmckUB4v?domain=onlinesafety.org.au/
https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Q55pC6XEX8fokO73imi6c5y-o0?domain=onlinesafety.org.au

